
You’re invited to 

Lynnmour/Xá7elcha’s 50th 
Birthday Celebration!! 

June 6, 2024, 4-6pm 
Lynnmour/Xá7elcha Elementary School  

800 Forsman Ave (limited parking on-site) 
This is a celebration of our community; past and present.  If you have 
ever attended, worked at, or been a part of the Lynnmour/Xá7elcha 

community, please come on by to revisit memories and share new ones!   


